The Rock Hill Local School District is conducting a search for a
new Superintendent due to the retirement of current
Superintendent Wes Hairston. The new Superintendent is
expected to begin on or about August 1, 2018, please see the
following for application details.

School Superintendent
School Superintendent Rock Hill Local School District, Ohio

Rock Hill Local School District Board of Education is seeking applicants for the position of
Superintendent. Interested candidates are asked to submit the following:

e A letter emphasizing qualifications and reasons for interest;

o A completed application form which can be obtained from Cross Management
Consulting Services, Inc. upon request. Contact 740.351.0097 or

email info@crossmanagement.com ;

An up-to-date resume;

A copy of current Ohio Superintendent Certificate/License;

Credentials and Transcripts (including background checks under 3319.39(A));
A list of five (5) references.

Application materials should be sent Robert W. Cross, President, Cross Management Consulting Services,
Inc. to 631 7th Street — Portsmouth, Ohio 45662. The Deadline for submitting applications is March 16,
2018. Employment opportunities are offered without regard to age, race, color, religion, ancestry,
national origin, gender, or handicap. The successful candidate will be offered a multi-year contract. The
actual salary will be regionally competitive and commensurate with experience and qualifications. A
benefit package is included. Applicants should not contact Board of Education Members.
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